Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child has the opportunity every week to take a
storybook home for you to enjoy with them.

Please write any comments about how they enjoyed the
story etc. in the book.

We hope that our children will develop a love of books and
stories.

Please take the time to sit with you child and enjoy the story.
Encourage your child to turn the pages and tell the story
looking at the pictures.

Sometimes we may write messages for you in this book and
also let you know what we have been learning each week.

Thank you for your support as always.



